
Memorandum: Lord Mayor 
Deputy Lord Mayor 
Elected Members 

Response to Question Without Notice 

SPEED MONITORING SURVEYS
Meeting: City Infrastructure Committee Meeting date: 26 February 2020 

Raised by: Lord Mayor Reynolds 

Question: 
Can the Director please circulate the findings of any speed monitoring surveys 
undertaken in the last 5 years on Macquarie Street between Elizabeth and Campbell 
Streets? 

Response: 

The City of Hobart has no such speed data available. 

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Neil Noye 
DIRECTOR CITY PLANNING 

Date: 10 November 2020 
File Reference: F20/32175; 13-1-10 


